
Good morning Brian, 
 
The property must be rezoned because it was previously a barbershop, and now the 
business is going to be a grocery store, so we respectfully request that the property be 
suitable for said activity. The application payment was sent by mail.  
 
I have attached Jackson County Plans. Please let me know if you have any questions or 
if you need additional information.  
 
Respectfully, 
 


